
 

  

TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – SEPTEMBER 24, 2017  

A People Called CHURCH AND SCHOOL 
ST. PAUL CATHOLIC 

 

ST. PAUL 
EUCHARISTIC  

CELEBRATIONS 
Tuesday 8:00am Mass 

Friday 8:45am Mass 

Saturday    5:30pm Mass 

Sunday 9:00am Mass 

Reconciliation 2nd & 4th  
Saturday  10:00am  

or by Appointment 

St. Paul Mission Statement 

We are the Catholic Faith Family of 
St. Paul Parish, Genesee Depot, 

Wisconsin. 

With the Eucharist as the source 
and summit of our Faith,                

our mission is to  
create a welcoming, vibrant Parish 

rooted in the Word of God and      
the sacramental tradition of the 

Catholic Church to inspire               
all to  proclaim the Good News of 

Jesus Christ. 
We grow, nurture and strengthen 

our Faith through: 

*Inspirational Worship 

*Authentic Witness 

*Faithful Discipleship 

*Catholic Teaching  
*Loving Service 

*Sacrificial Stewardship 

Parish Office   
PO Box 95  Hwy. D & 83  
Genesee Depot, WI  53127  
Tel. 262/968-3865  
Fax. 262/968-5546 

Hours:  
Monday-Friday 
8:00am to 4:30pm  

Religious Ed:  
262/968-2276 

School:   
262/968-3175  

Website: 
www.stpaulgenesee.net  

Email: 
office@stpaulgenesee.net 

Celebrating Parish Life   

Born to Eternal Life: John Denk, husband of Shirley 

Baptized in Christ: Veronica Lane, child of Daniel & Margaret Sansone 

Nicco Allen, child of Anthony & Jessica Albright 

 
 

Monday—October 2: 8:45am at St. Bruno (continental breakfast served) 

Tuesday—October 3: 5:45pm at St. Paul.  (light dinner served) 
It’s about 90 mins every week for 11 weeks, come to as many as you can! 

Check out our website www.stpaulgenesee.net 
Contact Mary Kral with any questions! marykral4@gmail.com 
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WELCOME TO ST. PAUL PARISH 

Would you like to become a member of St. Paul Parish? 
You can contact us at 262-968-3865 or go to our website: 

www.stpaulgenesee.net.  

Weekly 

Message  

Pray with Blessed Virgin Mary 

  Mothers see things in their children that others often miss. The 
Blessed Virgin Mary sees Jesus from a perspective that is unique. 
Praying with Mary, asking her companionship as we pray, opens 
up knowledge of Jesus we can have only through her and with her. 
She knows Jesus profoundly not only as her savior but also as her 
Son. “She has more insight than anyone into the profound inten-
tions of Jesus.” This intuition of Pope John Paul II is behind his 
invitation that we look at Jesus, contemplate the mysteries of his 
life, death and resurrection, while attending “Mary’s school.” 

What does one learn while at “Mary’s school,” praying the Rosary? 
What does she teach us? The genius of the Rosary is that it brings 
us to the heart of the Gospel. In the grotto near the Basilica of the 
Annunciation at Nazareth, an inscription reads: “The Word was 
made flesh in this place.” The Son of God became incarnate in a 
particular spot; the uncontainable one was contained in Mary’s 
womb. The particularity which marks human life becomes the 
object of contemplation in saying the Rosary. In what Pope Paul VI 
called the “quiet rhythm” and “lingering pace” of the Rosary, we 
put ourselves into the fundamental mystery of Christianity: God 
was made man so that we could live in God. Mary’s womb is the 
place where the Word of God was made flesh; Mary’s mouth the 
place where that perfect “yes” that changed our relationship to 
God was spoken. 

If we have faith and if we are willing to compose our mind and 
remain quiet for a little while, the Rosary becomes our entrance 
into the person and life of Christ and his mother. She can bring us 
very close to her Son by forcing us to move beyond words and 
ideas to the reality they are meant to convey. She can “make us 
pray,” despite our own readiness to be distracted and all the pres-
sures of lives plagued by a surfeit of information and entertain-
ment designed to take our time and dissipate our attention. 

Fifty times, in praying five decades of the Rosary each day, we ask 
the Blessed Virgin Mary to be with us “now and at the hour of our 
death.” Contemplating our death puts our lives in perspective. 
Contemplating with Mary the joyful, the sorrowful, the glorious 
and now the luminous mysteries of Jesus’ life, we gradually sort 
out what is essential to our own. In the end, we bring into eternity 
only our relationships. Relationships grow with familiarity, and 
praying the Rosary makes us familiar with the various dimensions 
of Christ’s life. As Pope Paul VI wrote, “The Rosary is a compendi-
um of the whole Gospel.” 

In the Gospel, Mary is there at the beginning of Jesus’ life, as every 
mother is present at her child’s birth; she is there standing at the 
foot of the cross at the end of Jesus’ life; and she is there with the 
apostles on Pentecost, when Jesus sends the Holy Spirit at the 
birth of the Church, which is her Son’s body in space and time 
until he returns in glory. The sense that Mary protects our lives 
here, on our way to eternity, is summed up in a prayer from the 
second century, the earliest prayer to Mary that has come down to 
us: “We fly to thy protection, O Holy Mother of God. Despise not 
our petitions in our necessities, but deliver us always from all 

dangers, O glorious and blessed Virgin.”        Fr. Dan 

PARISH STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
We are truly grateful for your sacrifice and generosity. 

Income  ....................................  July .....................  August 
2017 Actual .............................. $  128,504 ..............  $  114,250  
2017 Budget ............................. $  114,480 ..............  $  114,480 
2016   ........................................... $  127,430 ..............  $  150,856 
Expenses 
2017 Actual ..............................  $   56,964  ..............  $   90,910 
2017 Budget .............................  $ 114,460 ..............  $  114,460 
2016  ............................................  $   74,768  ..............  $  114,718  
Mortgage Update  
Current Mortgage as of 7/31/17 ........................ $1,181,675.64 
Current Mortgage as of 8/30/17 ........................ $1,171,572.05 

God bless you and your families. 

For the Kids 
Sharing the Gospel 
Your Father says, "Will you work eight hours in my garden for one 
hundred dollars?" You answer, "Yes." You work hard for seven 
hours. Then your Father says to two other people, "Will you work 
one hour in my garden for one hundred dollars?" You shout angrily, 
"Father, you are not fair." He says, "You 
agreed to work eight hours for one       
hundred dollars. That is fair." 

Prayer 
When I am first or when I am last, thanks 
for giving me what I need, Father.  

Let us love God, my brothers, let us love God. But let it be with the 

strength of our arms and the sweat of our brow. --St. Vincent de Paul  

conducted by Knights of Columbus  

Delicious Breakfast for young and old,  
fellowship, and a  

presentation about the “Scrip” program. 

TODAY after 9am Mass.   

See you there! 

Reformation Lutheran Church and the youth in their S.A.L.T. 
Ministry are thankful for your back to school donations. These 
youth worked in the neighborhood serving others and earned 
their back to school supplies as part of their ministry.  
Together we are giving hope to young people and a brighter 
outlook on the future.     Thank you. 

tel:262-968-3865
http://www.stpaulgenesee.net/
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REMINDER - Mark your calendars 

September 24 - Parish Breakfast by Knights of Columbus 
Sept 30-Oct 1 - Mission Weekend 
October 1 - Donut Sunday 
October 2 - Golf Outing for School @ Merrill Hills 
October 3 - Alpha gathering St Paul at 5:45. 
October 13-14    24hr. Adoration at St. Paul 

www.stpaulgenesee.net     
    262-968-3175 

Get connected to our POWER! 

After School Care Help Wanted  We are looking for someone to help 
with the PM After School Program, shifts Monday-Friday. We need 
someone is consistent. This is a paid position or can be used for vol-
unteer hours. This is a great opportunity to serve your parish. Hours 
are 3:25pm to 6pm, but ending times can vary. If interested, please 
contact Stephanie at Afterschoolcare@stpaulgenesee.net 

St Paul Library Watkins Sale  Annual sale 
of Watkins products will begin on Thurs-
day, Sept. 28 with orders due to the school 
office by Wednesday, Oct.18. Pick up will 
be on Friday, Nov. 3 in the school library 
or will be available after that date. Cata-

logs can be found in the gathering space and the parish office. For 
questions, contact Barb Berner at 262-565-8186 
or jberner@wi.rr.com.   I will also take orders by phone or email with 
payment due at time of pickup. 

Looking Ahead Date: Scholastic Book Fair in Galleria Nov.7-12 

Join our Family, 
Ally Blonien, Principal St. Paul School 

 

Cash/Tuition Raffle  
Support St. Paul School by purchasing Raffle 

Tickets!  Buy your Tickets for $25 (or 3 for $60) for your chance to win 
AND support St. Paul School really, it's a win-win situation. Win 

the $2,000 CASH GRAND PRIZE or a FULL YEAR of Tuition!     

All proceeds will benefit the school and help in continuing the strong 
faith tradition it has fostered for the last 50+ years. Tickets available 

for purchase after Mass during September and October.  
Raffle drawing will be on December 13th. Contact Kelsey or Matt  

DeMarais with any questions at  
kldemarais@gmail.com or 262-744-0049. 

ST PAUL SCHOOL NEWS 

WHY DO WE DO THAT?  CATHOLIC TRADITIONS EXPLAINED 

Question: Who is St. Jerome and why is he so significant that 
we honored him with a feast on September 30? 

Answer: St. Jerome (345-420) was considered the greatest 
biblical scholar of his day, conversant with Latin, Greek, and 
Hebrew. He set about translating the books of the Bible from 
their original languages into Latin. 

Much of Jerome's correspondence has survived and gives us a 
powerful glimpse into the kind of person that he was, as well 
as the time in which he lived. Jerome eventually became Pope 
Damasus' (366-384) personal secretary. In the West, Latin was 
overtaking Greek as the language of the common people. The 
pope desired a translation of the Bible that would be accurate-
ly translated from the original languages into the language and 
idiom of the people. Previous Latin translations existed, but 
they were poor in quality. 

Jerome set about this task and spent the rest of his life meticu-
lously translating. He is credited with the translation of the 
Bible known as the Vulgate, a Latin translation intended to 
address the needs of the common people. That translation be-
came the standard and the only one used by Catholics until 
modern times. Catholics did not actively engage in a similar 
process until 1943, when Pius XII allowed Catholic scholars 
once again to go back to the original languages and translate 
an accurate and meticulous version of the Bible. We carry on 
that tradition to this very day.  

ST. PAUL SCHOOL "OPEN" 

IT's FORE THE KIDS 

MONDAY October 2, 2017 

THE LEGEND AT MERRILL HILLS 
FOR QUESTIONS AND MORE INFORMATION ON HOW YOU CAN  

PARTICIPATE PLEASE CONTACT: GINA RHODES AT 
CCRHODES@AOL.COM 

Need a place to take unwanted items....Then this is the place!!  
The Fall FREE CLOTHING SHARE will be held in our  

Parish Life Center/lower level, 
 on FRIDAY, October 13 from 8:00am to 4:00pm and on SATURDAY, October 14 from 8:00am to 1:00pm.  

Donations may be dropped off on Thurs., October 12 from 12:00(noon)-8pm OR any-
time during the hours on Friday. Tax receipts are available upon request. Items include 
but by no means limited to: clothing for women, men & children, baby items, coats, 
shoes, toys, books, small house hold items, holiday decorations, purses. Just about any-
thing seen at a garage sale is here (NO large furniture), and all is FREE! Again, there is no 
cost & items do not have to be brought in to take what is needed. Everyone is encour-
aged to bring your own bags to use. This is a great community service where donations 
are greatly appreciated to share with others!  Help is needed on Saturday, October 14 to 
help pack up remaining items & clean up starting at 1pm, AND to deliver remaining 
items to St. Vincent DePaul in Waukesha.   
Please contact Jerie @ (262) 968-3474 with any questions or if you would like to 
help!  Thank You!  

HUMAN CONCERNS 

Looking for families, couples or individuals who love 

to meet and greet others, especially when there are 

DONUTS involved.  The hospitality ministry is looking 

for help to serve donuts after the 9am mass and clean 

up. Sign up for a time that works for you!  

If you can help contact Brenda Neumann,  

brenda.l.neumann@gmail.com 

tel:262-565-8186
mailto:jberner@wi.rr.com
mailto:kldemarais@gmail.com
tel:(262)%20744-0049
tel:(262)%20968-3474


 

4 

ST. BRUNO Eucharistic Celebrations 

Weekends: Saturday at 4:00 p.m. & Sunday at 10:30 a.m. 
Weekdays: Monday at 8:00 a.m. & Wednesday at 8:00 a.m. 

(June 14-August 23) 

Reconciliation: 1st & 3rd Saturday, 3:00pm & By appointment 

Spanish Mass said every Sunday at 4:30pm. 

Next meeting of the Book Club  
Tues., October 10 at 9 AM - St. Bruno Family Room.  

We always welcome new members.   
The book for Oct. is: Lost City of the Monkey God by Douglas Preston 

"Even if you haven't read the book, come to share with us and you'll 
probably want to come back!"  

St. Bruno’s Dynamic Men’s Group  meets Thursday mornings, 
from 5:30-7am  Contact Jerry Strand for more information, 
262-965-3436 or   jerrystrand52@yahoo.com . 

ST BRUNO Events and Invites  

FAITH FORMATION 

Inquiries Welcome 

Thinking of becoming Catholic or Confirmed? 

Come to an informational session: a chance to meet the RCIA 
Team as well as other seekers and find out more about RCIA. 
We'll be meeting on Sunday, September 24 at 10am at St. Paul's 
Parish in the Family Room which is right down the hall from the 
church.  Please call Mary Kral in the parish office so we know how 
many to plan for/to ask questions.  If you want to stop in that 
Sunday, please feel free to do so! 

Dynamic Men's Group 
Wednesdays, beginning September 13, men can choose to be 
part of the 6-7am group in the cafeteria or the 7-8pm group in 
the Family Room.  You are welcomed to drop into either of these 
groups to find out what it is all about.  Please call Tim Weske 
at 262-968-9170 with any questions. 

St. Bruno Turkey Dinner 
October 1st 

11am to 5pm 
TO GO Dinners $11.00 with convenient drive thru service.  

Keeping the Faith 

Mission and Joy: that could almost be a song... 

P - Pray 
R - Read Scripture 
E - Eucharist - receive the Eucharist regularly 
P - Participate in parish life 
A - Ask for Forgiveness; go to Reconciliation 
R - Reach out to the Least of our brothers and sisters 
e - Evangelize - share the love of Jesus with those around you!  

Last weekend I was blessed beyond 
belief to be on retreat with the 
Pastoral Council and Pastoral Staff. 
We were talking about living and 
becoming the mission of the 
Church. That was not a typo on my 
part. We are called to BECOME the 
mission - to have the mission of the 
Church etched onto our hearts. In 
fact, we are baptized and confirmed 
into the mission of the Church. This 
is the call of every disciple - to be-
come the mission of the Church.  
The best part of being grafted into, taken and swept up in the mission; 
to have it become a part of who you are, is that it is encounter 
with JOY. And this joy is not like any other kind of joy we can describe. 
This is the joy that flows from the Trinity. We worship a God that is all 
about life and life ABUNDANTLY! Think about the birth or adoption of 
your children - was there another word to describe all that was happen-
ing? And this joy is from this tiny, finite being. And it changed your 
world. What would happen if we let ourselves be touched by the 
transcendent, omnipotent, infinite, ETERNAL God who IS LOVE?  

This year, if you REALLY want your children to grow in faith... take    
opportunities to grow in faith yourself. We try to teach the love of God 
here. And you love your children more than I do (not that you need me 
to tell you this). There is nobody more appropriate to teach your child 
about this God who loved us into being than the people who loved 
him or her into being. But you cannot give what you do not have. So 
dive into being disciple, to discovering the LOVE that first loved us so 
much He rather die than be without us. Become the mission of the 
Church.  

There is something extraordinarily powerful about women supporting 
and building each other up. I wish I could give it words – but there are 
times words fail. Women of Christ is an opportunity for us as women to 
build up and support each other in a manner only women can. And this 

overflows into your life in amazing ways. It is an encounter with the 
God who’d rather die than live without us. It may seem like you can’t 
do it because of life being so busy, but I would say this is something we 
can’t not do BECAUSE our lives are so busy. It is a time to work on your 
relationship with God. Mark your calendars for November 4th. In the 
next couple of weeks we will have a sign-up genius. If you don’t come 
with us, that is ok. But please make sure you do something… and hus-
bands and dads – make sure you are encouraging your wife. Remember, 
moms often take care of everyone else before 
they take care of themselves. They need to be 
reminded to take care of themselves. 

Art & Prayer,  
Saturday—Oct. 7th 

Just as the women of Bethany   
supported each other, let us gather 
together to "encourage one another 
and build one another up" (1 Thess 5:11).  

Join us, ladies (ages 12+), Saturday, 10/7,  9-11am at St. 
Bruno’s gym. We will be talking about prayer, creating two pieces 

of framed alcohol ink art, and sharing fellowship, food, and of 
course prayer, cost is $10.  

This opportunity is limited to 25 participants.   
Please see the parish website for more information and samples of 
finished artwork as well as the SignUpGenius link to register.  

For more information: marykral4@gmail.com.   
"Do not fear nor be dismayed, for the LORD your God is with 
you" (Joshua 1:9) which means, in this case, you do NOT have to be an 
artist to sign up!  It's all in letting the paint work according to its way 
instead of trying to be in control (sounds like faith, doesn't it?) 

tel:(262)%20968-9170
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Rosebud Blessing Bouquet 

One way we show respect for the dignity and worth of all life is 
through prayer.  If you know someone who is pregnant, wanting 
to become pregnant or adopt, celebrating a new birth or adop-
tion, grieving miscarriage, stillbirth, infant/child death, please 
visit the Rosebud Bouquet table in the Gathering Space and place 
a rosebud in the vase so we can pray for this intention.  The infor-
mation is shared with the parish’s Prayer Network.   

New Horizons Weekend of Healing for Separated/Divorced 

Friday-Sunday, October 13-15, 2017 
Schoenstatt Retreat Center in Waukesha 

This healing weekend is designed to help each participant embark 
upon a new phase of life.  It is an opportunity for divorced persons 
to pause and examine their lives – their strong points and weakness-
es, their hurts, disappointments, joys and frustrations.  It is a week-
end of involvement.  The cost of $150 includes five meals and    
lodging for the entire weekend (financial assistance is available).  
Registration deadline is Wednesday, October 4, 2017.  
For more information or a registration form, please contact Annette 
in The Office for Marriage and Family Life at 414-758-2201 or visit 
www.johnpaul2center.org/NewHorizons.  

Milwaukee Archdiocesan Council of Catholic Women (MACCW) 
will be hosting its Annual Day of Reflection at Holy Hill.  

Wednesday, October 18, 2017 from 7:45 a.m.- Noon.  

Come and hear Traci Werner from Women’s Center in Waukesha 
speak on an Awareness of Domestic Abuse. Cost is $25.00 per 
person and includes: Breakfast Buffet, Speaker, Benediction, Con-
fession, Rosary, Mass and Shrine Presentation ($15.00 without 
breakfast). Followed by an afternoon of "free time" to walk the 
Stations, visit the Lourdes Grotto or Quiet Meditation.   

Registrations are due by Friday, October 6, 2017 and forms are 
available at maccw.com. Any questions please call September 
Schubilske at 262-751-0142.  Hope you can come and enjoy a 
wonderful Fall Day with the Lord! ALL ARE INVITED!  

Pope Francis Prayer Intention for September 

Parishes 

That our parishes, animated 
by a missionary spirit, may be 

places where faith is           
communicated and charity is 

seen. 

Win a Collectible Car! It’s a cool cruiser! 

Father Walter Vogel is raffling off his collector’s 1988 Cadillac 
Coupe De Ville Convertible. All proceeds benefit St. Alphonsus 
Church, Greendale. This classic car is in pristine condition, only 
34,500 original miles! Raffle tickets, 6 for $20. Must be 18 years 
of age to participate.  
Drawing is Sunday, October 15, 2017 at 1 p.m. Tickets available 
in the Parish Ministry Center, 5960 W. Loomis Road, second 
floor, Mon–Thurs, 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., or Fri, 8 a.m. – 1 p.m.  
Call Parish Office with questions, 414- 421-2442. 
www.st-alphonsus.org 

Chris Stefanick is coming to the area! 

God didn't create us to just get by, He created us to live life to the 
fullest. Let internationally renowned speaker and author Christ 
Stefanick, along with top performing live music artists, help you 
rediscover God and rediscover the life you were made for.   
Reboot! Live! is the fun, inspiring and practical experience for 
all (ages 12 and up) of applying the beauty and genius of the  
Gospel to every aspect of your life from prayer and spirituality, to 
work, dating, marriage, parenting, health, and more!  It's time to 
start living the life you were made for!  
November 15—Watertown High School—$20.  
Purchase tickets: reallifecatholic.com/reboot-live-participants 

SAVE THE DATE… 
WALK WITH US! 

Saturday, October 21, 2017 
at Mount Mary University 

The Annual Soles for Catholic                            
Education Walk is  taking place on 

Saturday, Oct 21, at Mount Mary University. To register or do-
nate, go to www.catholicschoolswalk.org. Once you have logged 
on, find  St. Paul Parish School and complete the process.                               
LAST DAYS TO REGISTER FOR FREE - through September 
25th.  More information call the school office 262-968-3175.  
100% of funds will be used for Tuition Assistance. 

Pray the Memorare with St. Paul School 

REMEMBER, O most gracious Virgin Mary, 

that never was it known that anyone who 

fled to thy protection, implored thy help, or 

sought thy intercession was left unaided.    

Inspired with this confidence, I fly to thee,    

O Virgin of virgins, my Mother; to thee do I 

come; before thee I stand, sinful and sorrow-

ful. O Mother of the Word Incarnate, despise 

not my petitions, but in thy mercy hear and answer me. 

Amen.  

Art & EnvironmentArt & EnvironmentArt & Environment   

Do you decorate your home for the holidays?  Why 
not consider helping to decorate God’s house?  
An Art & Environment Committee needs to be 
formed. It’s time for new ideas, new energy, and new 
members. Join together. Many hands are needed. You 
do as much as you are able. Contact Jean Lindemeyer 
at jalindemeyer@gmail.com or Peggy Kolonko at 
pkolonko@stpaulgenesee.net (262-968-3865) if you 
are interested.  Watch the bulletin for further infor-
mation.  
Your help is needed NOW!  

 

ADORATION 24 HOUR 
OCTOBER 13-14 

ST. PAUL PARISH 

Look for sign-up soon 

http://www.johnpaul2center.org/NewHorizons
http://www.st-alphonsus.org
http://reallifecatholic.com/reboot-live-participants/
http://www.catholicschoolswalk.org
file:///C:/Users/ldurler.PARISH/Downloads/Art & Environment announcement August 2017.docx
mailto:pkolonko@stpaulgenesee.net
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WEDDING BANNS 

II Becky Wos & Chris Tucci 

III Rachel Coyle & Tom Walsh  

Parish Events this Week 

Monday, Sep 25 
6:00-9:00PM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 9:30pm) 
7:00-8:30PM Prayer & Worship at St. Bruno’s   

Tuesday, Sep 26 
9:00-10:30AM Cleaning Church 
6:30-8:30PM Pastoral Council at St. Bruno’s 

Wednesday, Sep 27 
6-7:00AM Men’s Group/Caf 
4-5:15PM School Prof. Dev./Caf 
6-7:00PM Bible Study/Youth Room 
7-8:00PM Men’s Group/FamRm 
6:00-9:00PM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 9:30pm)   

Thursday, Sep 28  
9:30-10:30AM Bible Study/Fam Rm 
3:00PM Divine Mercy Chaplet/CH 
7-9:00PM Knights of Columbus Meeting/FamRm 
7:00PM Boy Scouts/Caf 

Saturday, Sept  30 
AFTER MASS Raffle Ticket Sales 
7-9:30AM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 9:30am) 

Sunday,  Oct 1   Donut Sunday 
AFTER MASS Raffle Ticket Sales 
8:45AM Kid Zone/Gym  
10-11:00AM CGS/Luke & Mark 
10 –Noon Family Program/Complex 
6:30-8PM High School FF/Classrooms  
6:30-8PM Middle School FF/Caf 

Other Upcoming Events 

Mon     (Mass at St. Bruno 8:00am) 

Tues 8:00AM   Sue Hagan by Parish Office Staff 

Wed  (Mass at St. Bruno 8:00am) 

Fri 8:45AM   Pat Roche by Family 

Sat 

 

2:00PM 

5:30PM 

Lectors 

Coyle/Walsh Wedding 

 Frank McCarthy by Radzinski Family  

Rosemary McCarthy & Joe Beine 

Sun 9:00AM 

Lectors 

 

  Tom Peltier by Family 

  Pat Millichap & Nancy Kubacki 
 

 

   

   

 Readings for the Week of September 24, 2017 

 Monday: Ezra 1:1-6, Luke 8:16-18 
Tuesday: Ezra 6:7-8, 12b, 14-20, Luke 8:19-21 

Wednesday: Ezra 9:5-9, Luke 9:1-6 
Thursday: Haggai 1:1-8, Luke 9:7-9 

Friday: Deuteronomy 7:9-10, 13-14, John 1:47-51 
Saturday: Zechariah 2:5-9, 14-15a, Luke 9:43b-45  

READINGS FOR SUNDAY, Oct 1 

Ezekiel  18:25-28      Philippians 2:1-11  
Matthew 21: 28-32 

October Altar Care –Debbie Campbell 
Home Communion Minister – Karen Amini  

MASS INTENTIONS  SEP 25– OCT 1 

St. Paul’s Liturgical Week 

Greeters:  5:30PM  Rick & Gail Kubisch 

            9:00AM  Amy Memmel & Family 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults:  Prepare for the sacraments of 

initiation with a small group to join the Catholic church.  Call Mary Kral.  

Infant Baptism: Parent sessions are required for registered parishion-

ers who would like their child baptized. Call Mary Kral, at least one 

month in advance, to schedule a class time & make arrangements to 

pick a date for your child’s baptism. 

Confirmation:  Youth at least 16 years of age or adults seeking to be 

confirmed, call Parish Office.  

First Eucharist:  Parent and child preparation required. Contact    

Karen Farrell. 

Reconciliation: 2nd & 4th Saturday at 10:00am or by appointment. 

Marriage: Arrangements should be made six months in advance. One 

of the parties must be a registered parish member and a practicing 

Catholic.   

Care of Sick: Sacramental care of the sick, call the Parish Office.  

Anointing of the Sick:  Call the Parish office with request. 

St. Paul  Cemetery:  Hwy DE & Snowdon Rd. Call Parish Office for 

information. 

Pray for all military personnel and 
their families.  May God keep them 

safe in his hands. 

HOSPITAL VISITS  If a member of your family is in the hospital, please let 
us know so we can send someone to visit them. The hospital does not 
always let us know. Parish Office 262-968-3865. 

We would like to thank all our sponsors who advertise with 
Liturgical Publications Inc. (LPi) in our bulletin. Our bulletin 
sponsors defray the cost of our weekly bulletin. Before 
reaching out to the yellow pages, newspapers, etc., please 
reach out to our bulletin sponsors who appreciate your 
patronage!  

Sacramental Information 

Sept 30 10th Annual St. Vincent de Paul FRIENDS OF THE POOR® 
WALK to help feed the hungry. For more info, contact the Walk Coor-
dinator at mwelz@svdpmilw.org or 414-462-7837, ext 109. 

Oct 1  St. Mary, Dousman Fall Festival  11am-3pm. This event  
supports the Dousman Fire Dept. Food, live music, farmer’s market, 
HAWS adoptable pets, kids activities, etc.  Info @ 262-965-3924.  

Oct 6  St. James, Mukwonago, Fish Fry. 

Oct 7  Archdiocesan Jubilee Celebration, St Joseph Parish, Big 
Bend. Mass for those celebrating 25, 50 & up wedding anniversary. 
For more information, please call 414-758-2201. Registration is re-
quired.  Visit http://tinyurl.com/2017Jubilee-MKE to print a flyer 
w/registration form.  

Nov 4  Women of Christ Conference West Bend WI. 

Ushers: 5:30PM  Tim & Mary Alters, Chet & Ruth Brown,                
 9:00AM   Bill Johnston, Jim Prellwitz, Pete Pugal,  
             Trish Pugal, Mike Zignego 

tel:(414)%20758-2201
http://broadcast.archmil.org/wf/click?upn=PbnajvH3mDMs21ge2duZMs7vcJaEfEVHrGz7ozf5kK4VM5BU07-2FKzhpdZgCBz3gw_NDK6lP9HRIUr-2BAJJH9rmHGmoN2T6eHgz3aFdSswUQAiX8VTXT1uxjoWgNDm-2Btn1Fvhmg4u7e-2FrfQv4o-2BO-2F9zoIrfv-2FHepl-2FfcKaqng-2BIko1cpS-2Fk7qeJdAXqStZzzQ1Ukx0q
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PARISH PERSONNEL 

 

Shared Administrator Fr. Dan Volkert  968-3865, Ext. 201 ............... pastor@stpaulgenesee.net 
Shared Deacons John C. Mezydlo  602-885-1642 ........................ jmezydlo@lakelandautogroup.com 
 Joe Senglaub  262-442-7888 ........................ joe.senglaub@siionline.com 

School Principal Ally Blonien   968-3175, Ext. 210  .............. ablonien@stpaulgenesee.net 
Dir. of Child & Family Ministry Karen Farrell   968-2276, Ext. 214  .............. kfarrell@stpaulgenesee.net 
Dir. of Youth Ministry Bill Snyder  968-2276, Ext. 208  .............. wsnyder@stpaulgenesee.net  
Dir of Adult Ministry, and 
Human Concerns Mary Kral  968-2276, Ext. 202 ............... mkral@stpaulgenesee.net           
Dir. of  Liturgy and Music Peggy Kolonko  968-3865, Ext. 205 ............... pkolonko@stpaulgenesee.net 
Business Manager  Sherri Meyer  968-3865, Ext. 218 ............... smeyer@stpaulgenesee.net 

Pastoral Council Chairperson    Cindy Beauchamp   ....................................................... DCBeau@wi.rr.com 
Finance Council Chairperson   

 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS AND 
FRIENDS WHO ARE SICK: 

Albert Cutler, Maria Mauermann, Shannon Motzel and 
Robert Stephens. 

All those undergoing treatment for cancer and other illnesses. 

(Please call the Parish office to add someone to this prayer list.) 

Parish Office Hours  

8:00 to 4:30 Monday - Friday 

 
NOTICE:  Bulletin articles are due 9am on Friday. 

(8 days before article appears in bulletin.) 
         Please submit to ldurler@stpaulgenesee.net      Like us:  St. Paul Genesee and/or St. Paul School Genesee 


